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29th June 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
We are writing to inform you about an important decision that has been made regarding our 
school.  The Trustees and Members of Foxwood Academy Trust met on the 28th of June 
2023 to complete the merger of our Trust (Foxwood Academy Trust) with The White Hills 
Park Academy Trust. 
  
Foxwood have been a single Academy for many years and have been very successful. As a 
board we are proud of what Foxwood have achieved and fully recognise and appreciate the 
hard working and dedicated staff team, the great set of parents and carers and of course, our 
amazing children. 
  
Merging with The White Hills Park Trust gives us access to more opportunities for inclusion 
with local schools and some additional financial input. Our aim is to open a new secondary 
special school in 2026 that will sit on the old Bramcote Hills site. This will increase our 
capacity, enable us to open a primary only site and reach more children in the Broxtowe area 
with SEND. 
  
The merger will bring some slight changes to the way we do things such as banking and 
paying for school trips and school lunches but we will let you have the details shortly. 
 
We look forward to a successful future as a Multi Academy Trust.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

         
 
Mr James Hutchinson                                                               Miss Sarah Morgan 
Headteacher       Chair of Governors 
Foxwood Academy      Foxwood Academy  
 
 


